
From: Kovac, Nik
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: 1887 N. Water Development
Date: Thursday, July 15, 2021 11:23:01 AM

 
 
________________________
Amanda (Williams) Cervantes
Legislative Assistant
Alderman Nik Kovac, 3rd District
200 E. Wells St. Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
414.286.3447 / aide3@milwaukee.gov
 
From: Andrew Warner <warnerccf@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 9:39 PM
To: Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>; Kovac, Nik <nkovac@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: 1887 N. Water Development
 
Dear Alderwoman Coggs and Alderman Kovac,
 
I'm writing in support of the proposed development at 1887 N. Water St. and its inclusion of
below-market housing.  I live at 1815 N Riverwalk Way, Milwaukee, WI 53212
(Alderwoman Coggs' district), just a short distance from the proposed project.  I really
appreciate and value the diversity in my community.  It's one of the reasons I moved from
Whitefish Bay into the City of Milwaukee.  Our city - every neighborhood - needs
affordable housing.  Please know that I support this project.
 
Take care, Andrew
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